Memo

Family Literacy Night

January 16, 2014

Family Literacy Day is January 27, however Ian Baillie students and staff will be celebrating it on January 29, 2014 from 6:00-7:00 p.m.

This year Family Literacy Night will take on a new format, due to the fact that we do not have a gymnasium. Your child will go with their homeroom teacher for the evening to read, do a craft, and enjoy milk and cookies. As well, each child will receive a free book at the end of the evening.

Siblings are welcome to attend however, we need to know their gender and age in order to purchase an age appropriate book for them. Please fill out the form below indicating if you are coming and if you have siblings that will be attending as well. 

Parents must attend this event with their child. As well, children are asked to wear their PJ’s to this event.

_______________ Please send this form back by Tuesday Jan21_________________
I will be attending this evening.

Name of adult(s)_____________________________________

Name of child  (children) who are attending, along with gender and age. _____________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

